
 

 

 
 

WSF Policy 
 

Resource Allocation 
 

Consistent with the North American Wildlife Conservation Model, Wild Sheep Foundation 
will remain neutral on resource allocation issues that do not negatively impact the wild 
sheep resource.  WSF strongly endorses hunting as a viable use of the resource and a 
valuable conservation tool.  However, we believe and respect allocation of hunting permits 
between resident and non-resident hunters is the responsibility of each state, province, or 
territory, unless it negatively impacts the resource or overall hunting opportunities.   
 
We believe that the combined efforts of all stakeholders to increase wild sheep populations 
would result in greater access and opportunities for all hunters and outdoor enthusiasts. 
WSF supports fact-based decision making consistent with sound science-based game 
management. WSF welcomes the opportunity to provide information that may assist various 
game management organizations and agencies in making sound decisions. 
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